
   Board of Selectmen 
    Monday, May 21, 2018 

          Swampscott High School, 200 Essex Street, 
Swampscott, Mass  

in Library    
Peter A. Spellios, Chair          Sean R. Fitzgerald 
Patrick A. Jones, Vice Chair         Town Administrator 
Donald M. Hause          (781) 596-8850 
Naomi R. Dreeben          (781) 596-8851 FAX 
Laura Spathanas 

 
 
6:00 P.M. ROLL CALL  
 
6:01 P.M. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE      
  
6:05 P.M. DISCUSSION & VOTES OF THE BOARD: 

• FY 19 ATM/ARTICLE 5 AUTHORIZATION FOR COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENTS 
o Swampscott Police Union 
o Swampscott Fire Union 
o Swampscott DPW Union 
o Swampscott Library Union 
o Swampscott Town Hall Clerical Union 

 
• FT 19 ATM/ARTICLE 19 AMEND GENERAL BY-LAW/PRESERVATION OF 

HISTORICAL BUILDINGS 
 

• Review any matters properly before 2018 Annual Town Meeting  
 

 
6:45 P.M. ADJOURNMENT  
 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen will be June 6, 2018, at the Swampscott High 
School, 200 Essex Avenue, Swampscott, Mass / Room B129.  While every effort is made to ensure that the agenda 
items are scheduled to the specific time as listed, some items might take time than allotted.  

 
 


